
Call the Capitol Switchboard at
1-202-224-3121 and ask for your Senators and Representative and ask them to STOP and REPLACE the current Durable Medical Equipment bidding program!

Let them know that seniors and people with disabilities deserve the right to top-quality medical equipment, local service, and timely personalized care.

Among other things:
· The new bidding program limits your choice of suppliers.  It gives contracts to out-of-state, unqualified, and un-accredited companies.  And it will not save Medicare money!

*If you do not know who your Representative is, the switchboard operator can connect you using your ZIP Code.
You need to make four calls:
1. Call Senator Alexander at 202.224.4944
Call Senator Corker at 202.224.3344
2. [bookmark: _GoBack]Call your Representative (202-224-3132 and switchboard will connect you with your Representative’s office); and,
3. Call 1-800-MEDICARE as well.
